Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter



What Hat(s) Do You Wear?

Stewardship season is in full swing and we are looking at the many hats that we wear as we do the work that God calls us to do. On Sunday, our Outreach ministry showed us many of the hats they wear. Going forward, please prayerfully consider what hats you wear in your service to God and what hats you would like to try on. We would love to have every member participate by being a part of a committee or a project.

Of course, it is also important to think about your financial contribution. Without your financial support we would be unable to keep the lights on, keep the building in good repair, pay salaries, and fund the many good works that we are doing as a church.

Paul wrote to the Corinthians, "The point is this: whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and whoever sows bountifully will also reap bountifully. Each one must give as he has decided in his heart, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver." (2 Corinthians 9:6-7) We should all be able to wear the Cheerful Giver hat.

Please consider your pledge as you listen to our various committees this month. We will be celebrating Consecration Sunday on November 5th. Watch for details of the celebration.

Sincerely,

The Operations Committee



Who: YOU!

What: **Help install a subfloor system** When: **Saturday, October 7, 8-12:00 p.m.**

Where: 2737 Mullet Hall Road John's Island 29455

Wear: Old clothes and closed-toe shoes Why: Because God First Loved Us. We are HVPC.

We will be joining a team from Bethel United Methodist Church.

Bring refillable water bottle, lunch if you choose to make a full day of it, sunglasses, hat, sunscreen, bug spray...

Contact the church office to participate at 843-795-4072 or office@harborviewpc.org.





We are having a church clean-up day in the morning before the Fall Festival. Come for an hour or as long as you can to help us tidy up and clean around the church!



Help us fill our candy buckets for the Fall Festival by donating candy! Please leave your bags of candy in the church office.



Church on Wednesday, Fellowship Dinner, & Games!

Our next gathering will be October 18 at 6 p.m. for our fellowship dinner and game/trivia night in the fellowship hall. Come enjoy time together eating and having fun! Please let us know if you plan to join us so we will know how much food we need.

Sign up here. COW will be the third Wednesday of each month.





Men's Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission

In October, HVPC will collect gently used jackets, sweatshirts, gloves, blankets, and other cold weather items for the men staying at a camp on Johns Island. These men work on local golf courses or outside in some capacity, so the need is great. There will be a box in the narthex marked "Men's Winter Clothing Community Outreach Mission." Please bring in any men's clean, gently used jackets, sweatshirts, gloves, or blankets and place them in the box.

After the items are collected, they will be delivered to the camp the first of November. Harbor View Presbyterian Church will be participating in this event along with James Island Presbyterian Church to help those in need. In the past our Outreach Mission has helped the local community in many ways. After all, the spirit of giving along with sharing is part of our love and faith in Jesus Christ.

If you would like more information, please contact Chad Atwater at ph. 843-460-8623 or email the HVPC church office at office@harborviewpc.org to Chad Atwater.



This was found on the ground by the front door. If you recognize it, please contact the church office at 843-795-4072 or office@harborviewpc.org.



Kay Truluck 10/8
Donna Benton 10/8
Cookie Rodgers 10/9
Zachary Chessman 10/10
Laurel Hays 10/11
Barbara Spence 10/13





The Greeters this Sunday are:

Rossie Webber, Jeff Hays, Linda Stewart

Nursery Volunteers in October:

October 8 - Anne Hantske October 15 - Beth Hyams October 22 - Lucille Royall October 29 - Rossie Webber



Coffee Fellowship Helpers in October:

October 8 - Eric Stewart October 15 - Anne Hantske October 22 - Devon Gamble October 29 - Nancy Parnelle



Flowers for the Sanctuary

We encourage everyone to bring your own fresh flowers or silk arrangement.

The flower sign up has gone back to a physical paper copy. It is located on the door in the hallway across from the old kitchen.

Please be in prayer for:

Sherry Osborne (Mary Stoll), John Thomas, Wilkerson family & Hudnall family (Margie Wilkerson), John & Betty DeVane, the family of David Warren (Susan Brown), Jerome Sloane (Rieko Sloane), Elsie Clees, Mike & Wilma Deddish, John & Beverly O'Brien, Nelson Springer, Charles Truluck, Lois Amos, Marg Mills, Tommy & Sue Mathews, Rosemarie DeGroot, Virginia Thomas, The Woods Family.

Special Events:

October 7 - Habitat for Humanity workday

October 18 - Church on Wednesday

October 19 & 20 - Backpack Buddies

October 21 - Church Work Day

October 21 - Fall Festival

November 5 - Consecration Sunday and Thanks-a-Brunch!

November 15 - Church on Wednesday

November 16 & 17 - Backpack Buddies

November 25 - Greening of the Sanctuary

December 2 - One Day Women's Retreat at Truluck Island

December 9 - Decorating the Chrismon Tree

December 10 - Outdoor Tree Lighting & Concert

December 20 - Church on Wednesday

December 24 - Christmas Eve evening worship service

February 24 - Oyster Roast at Truluck Island

Weekly:

Coffee Fellowship Flowers for the Sanctuary James Island Outreach food delivery

Monthly:

Lunch Bunch (first Tuesday)

Presbyterian Women Morning Circle (third Tuesday) starting again in September COW - Church on Wednesday (third Wednesday)

Men's Breakfast (first & third Thursday) Book Club (third Sunday) James Island Outreach Food Pantry Volunteer Team



You may give online <u>here</u>.

Access the newest Church Directory <u>here</u>.

See a list of the HVPC Session members and email addresses <u>here</u>.



"Sharing God's Love with All"
- Mark 12:31

<u>Mission Statement</u>: Harbor View Presbyterian is a neighborhood church that fosters relationships through worship and fellowship, spreads love through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual environment for lifelong learning.

> Church Office: (843) 795-4072 Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288

Harbor View Presbyterian | 900 Harbor View Rd, Charleston, SC 29412

<u>Unsubscribe office@harborviewpc.org</u>

<u>Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent byoffice@harborviewpc.orgpowered by



Try email marketing for free today!